
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory Board to the Office of Workforce Development 

August 28, 2019 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: Heather Huntley, Marcia King-Blandford, Eric Landversicht, John Laux,                      

Barbara Kopp Miner, Shannon Neumann, Kathy Wilson, Raymond Witte 

Barbara Kopp Miller, Chair, opened the meeting with a review of the charge to the 

committee and introductions of the Advisory Board members.  

 Website revisions. Barbara Kopp Miller reviewed revisions suggested during her 

meeting with President Gaber and Diane Miller to the Office of Workforce Development 

website. The revisions are being made including the addition of links to community 

partners. Additionally, corrections the membership of the Advisor Board have been 

updated. Advisory Board members asked to review the updates to the website. 

 Competency Based Education (CBE) update. The RN to BSN has been launched under 

the University’s CBE initiative broadening the CBE offerings by the University. General 

education courses are also being develop to be offered through CBE. Heather Huntley 

shared that the HLC has notified the University of its plan to approve the University’s 

CBE application for the UT RN to BSN program.  

 General education courses along with University College’s Liberal Studies and 

Individualized and Special Programs (IDVP) will be moving into the CBE initiative. 

 CBE statewide meeting will be held September 20, 2019, at Columbus State Community 

College. First two hours of the meeting, 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. will be an introduction 

to CBE. Institutions are allowed to bring one guest. To date, 26 of 37 institutions are 

represented at the statewide meeting. 

 Annual report, 2018-2019. Draft of the 2018-2019 Annual Report was provided to 

membership. It will also be sent out electronically to all.  Please review and send 

revisions back within the week. 

 Next meeting. Wednesday, September 25, 2019, at 1:00 p.m. in Rocket Hall, Room 

1319A 

 


